
 

NEWS RELEASE 
Chicago Police Department 

 
 

            Eddie T. Johnson                                                     Anthony Guglielmi 
               Superintendent                                                                 Director 

 

312-745-6110  ·  3510 South Michigan Ave., Chicago, IL 60653  ·  Fax 312-745-6999 

 

For Immediate Release             Contact:  Office of News Affairs 
July 3, 2016                      312-745-6110 

 
  

Off-Duty CPD Officer Renders Aid to Injured Cyclist 
 
CHICAGO – Earlier this morning, at approximately 9:45 a.m., an off-duty Chicago Police Officer 
was driving on the 3500 block of North Damen Ave when he observed a female motorist open her 
car door in the path of a 21 year old male cyclist. The cyclist collided with the car door with 
significant force, causing a laceration to his neck. The officer immediately stopped to render aid 
and, seeing that the victim was losing a large amount of blood from his wound, was able to utilize 
his specialized training to apply pressure to the cyclist's neck with a bandage and stemmed the 
bleeding until Chicago Fire Department personnel could arrive on scene.  
 
The injured cyclist was subsequently taken to Illinois Masonic Hospital, where he is currently listed 
in serious but stable condition. The traffic crash remains under investigation.  
 

The off-duty officer will be available to speak to the media at 1:15 pm today in front of the 
17th District (Albany Park) Police Station, located at 4650 N. Pulaski. 
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